
Oliver Hoban

From: Planning Liaison 
Sent: 06 November 2024 10:52
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2044/0F1 - LAND AT EAST ROAD, EAST ROAD, EGREMONT
Attachments: DC-24-508 v2.pdf
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Good morning 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
United Utilities have no further comments to add to our original response, a copy is attached. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

Tracy Churchman 
Planning Analyst 
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 
Asset Management 
M: 07901 111488 
Email: 
Planning.Liaison@uuplc.co.uk 
unitedutilities.com 

If you have received a great service today why not tell us? 
Visit: unitedutilities.com/wow 
 
Our Planning Team can be contacted by email at Planning.Liaison@uuplc.co.uk  


